

Dear Mr Drane,

Following our telephone conversation this afternoon regarding Brentwood Local Development Plan Consultation, we would like to promote our site for nursing home facilities.

Please find enclosed documents that have been prepared in support of our proposal for the past four years including meetings held with Mr Geoff Boyton and subsequently with you:-

- 1- Article supporting the proposed application
- 2- 2D & 3D Plans
- 3- Communications with Primary Care Trust & Senior Planning and Commissioning Officer at Essex County Council, who is awaiting the submission of the application form for the development of the site

Can you please:-

- 1- Confirm Whether enclosed documents are sufficient for the proposed plan for consideration in the July 2013 Consultation
- 2- Propose any amendments/improvements in support of the enclosed documents/proposal
- 3- Advise us of the process that needs to be followed in order to ensure that this proposal is included in the July 2013 Consultation

Yours sincerely,